
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Finance Department 
  

 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 

 Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 
 

THRU: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 
 

FROM: Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 
 

DATE: April 21, 2022 
 

RE: Ordinance 2022-19, Appropriating Funds for Fiscal Year 2023 (Mayor) 

 

 

 

Ordinance 2022-19 appropriates the money necessary to fund the Kenai 

Peninsula Borough's annual budget for fiscal year July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023 

(FY2023).  

 

The amounts included in this ordinance correspond with those appearing in the 

FY2023 Kenai Peninsula Borough Proposed Budget as presented to the assembly 

on May 3, 2022.   

 

Public hearings on May 17, 2022 and June 7, 2022 are requested. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 95AEB2D4-DA15-4F93-A57D-5D2BD57B1896


		2022-04-27T10:34:16-0700
	Digitally verifiable PDF exported from www.docusign.com




